From: Murphy, Heather

To: "LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU" (LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU)

**Subject:** Weekly Update #38: Face Mask Clarification **Date:** Wednesday, June 2, 2021 5:29:43 PM

## Colleagues:

We hope you had a nice Memorial Day weekend and were able to rest and enjoy time with family and friends.

To clarify our message from last week, we are working to make sure that Library practices for mask wearing are in keeping with campus policy as well as responsive to the predominance of input from our front line Library employees. The basic message is that we will be asking all patrons **as a courtesy** (regardless of vaccination status) to wear a mask when interacting with Library personnel. Printable signage will be available soon.

Best,

## **HEATHER MURPHY**

Chief Communications Officer

University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign

University Library
435 Library | 1408 W. Gregory Drive | M/C 522
Urbana, IL 61801
217.333.3758 | hmurphy@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu

## CHRIS PROM (he/his)

Associate Dean for Digital Strategies

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign

University Library
246G Main Library
1408 W Gregory Dr
Urbana, IL 61801
217 244 2052 | prom@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu/geninfo/digitalstrategies/

For scheduling help, please copy Wendy Wolter (<a href="www.wwolter@illlnois.edu">wwolter@illlnois.edu</a>)